
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

     The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet (KYTC) has 

scheduled a public information meeting on efforts to improve 

safety, access and regional connectivity along U.S. 51 in the 

city of Clinton. Upon completion of the comment period, the 

Cabinet will decide on a viable alternative alignment and 

advance the project to final design to prepare for right of way 

acquisition, utility coordination and construction phases. 

     The meeting will be conducted in an open house format, 

allowing attendees to view exhibits, talk to KYTC 

representatives and ask questions about the project. 

     Written statements will be accepted at the meeting. A 

comment sheet will be distributed to make it more convenient to 

provide written comments. Comments also may be submitted by 

mail before January 30, 2025, to Austin Hart, Branch Manager 

Project Development, KYTC District 1 Office, 5501 Kentucky 

Dam Rd, Paducah, Kentucky 42003. 

     Displays and materials presented at the public meeting will be 

available starting on December 13 following the public meeting at 

the KYTC District 1 Office in Paducah, Monday-Friday, 7 a.m. to 

3:30 p.m., CDT, where comments may also be submitted. 

     All written comments will become part of the official meeting 

record. Once compiled, the meeting record and other supporting 

documentation will be available for review and copying only after 

an Open Records Request has been received and approved. All 

Open Records Requests must be submitted to the KYTC Office 

of Legal Affairs, Transportation Office Building, 200 Mero St, 

Frankfort, Kentucky 40622. 
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U.S. 51 Improvements 
in Clinton/Hickman County  

Thursday, Dec. 12, 2024 

5 p.m. to 7 p.m., CDT 

 

In accordance 
with the 
Americans with 
Disabilities Act 
(ADA), if anyone 
has a disability 
and will require 
assistance, please 
notify Austin Hart 
no later than 
December 5, 
2024. This 
request does not 
have to be in 
writing.  Please 
call 270-898-2431 
or mail request to 
KYTC District   1 
Office, 5501 
Kentucky Dam 
Rd, Paducah, 
Kentucky 42003.  



 
 
 
 
 

 


